
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

          25th November  2016 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Christmas Meal 

Tuesday 20th December 2016 

Cost: £2.25 per child 

 

 

Please could you indicate whether your child will be having the School Christmas 

lunch on the above date. 

 

I would be grateful if you would complete and return the slip below as soon as 

possible and return this to the school office.  I especially need to know your 

child’s pudding preference. 

 

Please note that payment is not required until the week beginning Monday 19th 

December.  Key stage 1 meals will be free, as usual. 

 

Many thanks, 

         Sally Mortimer 

Kitchen Manager. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child…………………………………………….., class……………………………..* will/will not require 

School Christmas lunch on 20th December. 

 

Please indicate which menu option you will require: 

 

*Turkey and Trimmings  

*Vegetable Roast 

*Xmas pudding and vanilla sauce 

* Chocolate fudge cake 

 

Signed………………………………………………… 

*please delete as appropriate 

 

 


